ROCK CREEK FFA ALUMNI
January 30, 2014
Dear Parents and Seniors:

This letter is to inform you that your senior student who is a member of the Rock Creek FFA Chapter and enrolled in an Agriculture class may be eligible for three scholarships:
· Rock Creek FFA Alumni Scholarship, $100

· Kendra Hill Linnebur Memorial Scholarship, $500
The guidelines for the scholarships are:

1.  Those who qualify for these scholarships must fill out the application completely and it must be typed.  The application must be at least two pages.  An electronic version of the application can be obtained from Mr. Holliday, or you can download it by going to www.rockcreekffa.org, and clicking on the “Applications” link.
2.  The application must be signed by the applicant, a parent, the advisor, counselor and the FFA Alumni President (Robin Blume) after it is completed.  Robin can sign the form after it is submitted to Mr. Holliday.

3.  The applicant must have a grade point average of 2.5 as a minimum qualification.  The applicant must show proof of his/her GPA by having the signature of the school counselor.

4.  Information is to be listed in chronological order.

5. The recipient must provide proof of college enrollment before the scholarship is received.

6.  The scholarship must be used within 1 year of receiving the scholarship.
7. To qualify for the Kendra Hill Linnebur Memorial Scholarship, applicant must be enrolled in an agricultural-related field.
A copy of the application is enclosed with this letter.  The deadline for the scholarship application is due to Mr. Holliday, Advisor, by the close of the school day on February 18, 2013.

For more information on the scholarships you may contact David Holliday at 785-494-8591 or by email at hollidad@rockcreekschools.org

Sincerely,

Rock Creek FFA Alumni

